
April 4, 2021 – Secondary Hybrid 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Our secondary students returned to school using a Hybrid model on March 
29th.  Applying the latest guidance and monitoring our ability to keep our 
secondary students and staff safe will determine whether secondary will return 
full-time for the remainder of the year.  Updates to our plans will be 
communicated directly to our families every 5-7 days. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


